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Professor José Ferrater-Mora
Departaent of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Penna. 19010

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora:

Thank you very much for your letter of April 25. I believe as things stand
now that all articles, book reviews and chronicles writtenm in Spanish should
come directly to you before being channelled either to Professor Natanson,
Professor Compton, or me. In this matter only you are qualified to pass an
overall judgment upon their walue.

If later it would seem to be more convenient to follow a different plan,

the various people involved could discuss what should be done. I must apologise
for the fact that there is some ambiguity at this phase of our planning, but
we are trying to come up with the most smoothly functioning format. Please

let us have your thinking on the subject, too.

Until later. Continued success in your work.

Cordially Yours,

i

Joseph J. Kockelmans
JIK/ps

Please address correspondence to: Man and World, P. O. Box 10337, Pittsburgh, Penmrlnh]a 15234, U. 8. A.

219




